
 

September 18, 2024 
 
Welcome Back! We hope you had a restful summer and are ready for the year 
ahead! 
 
We just wanted to take this opportunity to provide you with some Local updates 
that directly affect our substitute teacher members. 
 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE BY-ELECTION 
We have had a resignation on the Executive Committee and have a by-election for 
Substitute Teachers’ Committee Chair. If you or another member on the supply list 
would like to serve as the representative for our substitute teacher members on the 
Executive Committee for the remainder of the two-year term, please consider 
putting your name forward. You can access the Nomination Package HERE. 
 
Please note that if you are putting your name forward, you and your nominators will 
have had to subbed at least one day this school year. 
 
The deadline for nominations is 4:00 pm on October 3, 2024. 
 
SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS GENERAL MEETING 
Our first general meeting for our substitute teachers will be held on Thursday, 
October 10th at Barnett House. The meeting will begin at 5:00 pm and a light dinner 
will be available. 
 
While this meeting is not mandatory, it provides our substitute teachers will an 
opportunity to ask questions directly to school division and Local staff. 
 
Please sign up for the meeting through Eventbrite HERE. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://local37.teachers.ab.ca/SiteCollectionDocuments/Local37/2024-25/FINAL%20Nomination%20Package%20-%20By-Election.pdf
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/substitute-teachers-general-meeting-tickets-1022639581517


ATA SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS’ ANNUAL CONFERENCE 
The ATA hosts an annual conference for Substitute Teachers. This year, the 
conference is October 18-19, 2024 at the Fantasyland Hotel. For more information, 
click HERE. 
 
CENTRAL TABLE BARGAINING 
The provincial ATA provides updates for members on Central Table Bargaining on 
their website HERE. 
 
It is important to sign up for updates so that you are informed. If you do not have 
an ATA account with a home email, you will not be eligible to vote. Don’t let your 
voice go unheard! Create or update your account HERE. 
 
Keep an eye on our website for upcoming events - local37.teachers.ab.ca! 

 

  

Know a colleague that did not get this email? Please feel free to forward it to them. 
If they would like to be included in future email notifications, they can contact the 
Local office (info@edpub.org) to be added to the list! 

 

  

 

          
 

https://teachers.ab.ca/events/substitute-teachers-conference
https://legacy.teachers.ab.ca/membersonly/CollectiveBargainingUpdates/BargainersBlog2016-18/Pages/BargainingUpdates.aspx
https://teachers.ab.ca/log-ata-services
https://local37.teachers.ab.ca/Pages/Home.aspx
mailto:info@edpub.org?subject=&body=
https://instagram.com/
https://twitter.com/
https://facebook.com/

